
SGT Meeting February 19, 2021 
 
The SGT committee met on February 19, 2021.  More Ipads and covers were purchased for classroom 
use.  During the week of February 22-26 the book fair will be held in the library for the students to 
purchase books.  Title 1 Literacy Night  will be held virtually on February 23.  School updates for paint 
and flooring will occur during the summer. The school will try and get on campus field trips for the 
students due to Covid.  


